From: .

Sent: Saturday, 15 July 2023 5:35 PM
To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Assessment Officer of Cumberland Council

I'm writing to express my dismay that you are considering such a development at Lidcombe. An extremely popular suburb so close to local population, amenities, and the
gateway to the Sydney Olympic Park. My family and | are fully opposed to this application.

An organic waste station at such close proximity to local and intemnational visitors to Sydney Olympic Park via Lidcombe will damage our reputation as a modern
cosmopolitan suburb due to its smell and additional traffic gridlock. Residents of Lidcombe are already competing for reputation against Homebush and Strathfield, which is
only 1 and 2 suburbs away.

I've been a resident of Lidcombe for 40 years, and now proud to bring up my kids in the same suburb that | grew up in. | would love it for them.to continue residing here for
more generations to come. However, this will affect their perception of what Lidcombe will become if this organic waste station was to be approved and in operation.

Please reconsider and listen to the numerous residents | am hearing is opposed to this application, as there should surely be more suitable away from a highly dense suburb
and increasing thoroughfare.

Thanks and regards

Resident of
Email contact :
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